
DELEGATION OF AUTHORITY 
MARTIN BURNLEY, REGION DIRECTOR, RPM  

To whom it may concern, 

During the period of October 1st to October 2nd, 2021 inclusive, I will be competing in the Rocky 

Mountain Rally.  To avoid any possibility of conflict of interest during the event, I delegate my authority 

and responsibilities as Director of the B.C Region of CARS to the President of the B.C. Region – Alex 

Schubel. 

Alex can be reached at (250) 864 9379 or alex@schubel.ca 

 

 

Martin Burnley 
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